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Being a childcare provider is an extremely hard job, but very fulfilling. Getting this 

bonus this last year was awesome. I was able to use part of my bonus to further my 

training for my job, which was great. It also helped me with purchasing supplies for 

my school and my classroom that we were really needed. If you were to pass this to 

where we got it on an annual basis I believe that it would be extremely helpful to all of 

us Child would consider providers, not only to further our education, but it will also 

help us provide better care for the children we care for.  I hope that you will consider 

how hard we work to provide care for each child every day it’s not just watching them 

or babysitting them we provide them with the education that they will need in order to 

become successful when they start school and successful adults. 


